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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Belarus to the United Nations presents 
its compliments to the Secretary-General of the United Nations and in accordance 
with the United Nations General Assembly resolution 73/196 of of 20 December 
2018 and the report of the Group of Legal Experts on ensuring the accountability 
of United Nations staff and experts on mission has the honour to submit the 
commentaries of the Republic of Belarus to the said report (in Russian). 
As per the United Nations General Assembly resolution 73/205 of 20 December 
2018, significant violations against missions and representatives of foreign states 

or international intergovernmental organisations were not registered in Belarus in 
2017-2018. The Ministry of Internal Affairs of the Republic of Belarus on 
a permanent basis implements the necessary set of measures to ensure the security 
of diplomatic missions, equivalent to them representations of international 
organisations and consular institutions of foreign states, including their employees 

in the territory of the country. 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Belarus to the United Nations avails 
itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretary-General of the United Nations 
the assurances of its highest consideration. 

Annex: as stated. 

Secretary-General of the United Nations 

New York 
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